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TRANSLATION  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

About 300 suggestions were received from the people of Visakhapatnam and 

motorists through social media (Twitter, Email, Instagram) in the last month of 

February on the increasing traffic problem in Visakhapatnam. 

 

On the above instructions Shri Commissioner of Police formed a committee 

with the following to do 

1. Dr. Mukund Dangeti, Professor, Dept. of Civil Engineering, GITAM University, 

Visakhapatnam. 

2. Sri P.Satyanarayana, P.M.Palem, Visakhapatnam. 

3. Sri Balasatish Chamakura, Managing Trustee, Visakha Safety Council, Training 

and Development Trust. 

4. Sri T.S.R.Prasad, Addl. Supdt. Of Police (Retd.), VSP. 

5. Sri K. Venu Gopala Rao, Supdt. Engineer, GVMC., V SP. 

 

Dated 04-03-2022 Mr. Police Commissioner has requested to hold a meeting 

with the above committee, thoroughly consider the suggestions and suggestions 

received from the people, conduct field inspection, hold meetings and submit their 

plan of action on road safety. 

 

As a part of this, the above committee will visit Seethammadhara, 

Muvvalavanipalem and Arilova areas on 05-03-2022 from 3 PM to 5 PM. 

Suggestions and suggestions of local people will be taken for better traffic 

management during the said tour and a meeting will be held at IIAM College Seminar 

Hall opposite AS Raja College from 5 pm to 6 pm on the same day. 

 

Therefore, the people of Sitammadhara, Muvvalavanipalem and Arilova areas 

should take note of the above and give their suggestions and advice for better traffic 

management. 

s/d 

Additional. Deputy Commissioner of Police, 

Traffic, Visakhapatnam City. 

4/3/2022 



 


